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From: Michael McGrath 
Sent: Friday, 7 December 2018 2:50 PM
To: Technology One Connect
Cc:
Subject: FW: Meeting with Roger Mika and John Davies.

 
 
#ECMBody 

  
Sent: Friday, 7 December 2018 2:41 PM 
To: Michael McGrath 
Cc: Laraine Simpson; Roger Mika; John Davies 
Subject: Re: Meeting with Roger Mika and John Davies. 
 
Director of People and Services 
 
Dear Mr McGrath 
 
We, the Management Committee of the Glen Davis Association Inc, fully support Roger Mika’s  
proposal to affix bronze name plaques to the Glen Davis Community Hall, as long as there will be  
no costs or responsibilities involving the Glen Davis Association. 
Mr Mika’s idea is great for the original residents of Glen Davis and the Shale oil works who lived, worked  
and went to school here between 1938 and 1954. 
Some of the older residents and their families still come back to Glen Davis for their reunion every  
October Long Weekend and if Lithgow Council seriously consider and accept this proposal, it would make 
their day. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this request. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Laraine Simpson, Secretary 
For and on behalf of the Glen Davis Community Association Inc.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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